Dear Families.

As the date draws nearer to our 50th celebration the much anticipated raffle tickets have arrived!

This year we are having our BIGGEST raffle since Our Lady Of Grace Montessori School doors opened in 1968! As we embark on this momentous celebration for our schools' 50th anniversary we are planning a Trip of a Lifetime to Italy. This is a FULLY customizable trip to Rome, Florence and Milan, for a value of \$20K for up to six people for 8 days. This opportunity comes with a travel agent, airfare, hotels and so much more including:

Private drivers
Sightseeing in Milan
A day on Lake Como (and perhaps some celeb sightings – George Clooney anyone?)
Tours of Masterpieces of the Academia and Uffizi
Gelato Tasting
Being a Florentine Pizzaiolo for a day (that's a pizza maker in English!)
A day in Chianti
Ancient Tome tour

Roman Gladiator course

If the above doesn't do it for you, don't forget about all the art, culture, hospitality, pizza, mozzarella, and wine you can/will consume!

We realize during this time it feels as though we are continuing to give, but it is truly PRICELESS to see our children at such a special place. The level of care and compassion from the staff is unmatched and having your children attend OLG is nothing short of a gift, so let's keep giving! We recognize that none of this would be possible without your love, generosity and support and for that, we thank you.

Please consider purchasing a raffle ticket for your dream vacation to Italy where you can create memories that will last a lifetime, with people you love, while simultaneously supporting the school that brings so much joy to our families. As we all know there truly is no place better than Our Lady of Grace Montessori School. Attached, please find 3 raffle tickets; please complete and return with your payment to school. Please mark Attention: Mary Kate Miller on the envelope.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support for this amazing school! Please email <u>raffles@olgmanhasset.com</u> with any questions.

"Sometimes you will never know the value of the moment until it becomes a memory" - Dr. Seuss.

Mary Kate Miller Alumnus Class of 1990



CHILDREN'S PHOTO GALLERY 2018

Year after year, the Children's Photo Gallery is a visually moving experience that symbolizes the true spirit of Our Lady of Grace. Seeing all of their amazing smiling faces is proof that these children are the greatest gifts from God!

This year, the photos will be on display around the school during **Parents' Day and Grandparents/Special Friends' Day on**May 17th and 18th.

Each photograph is printed on professional quality canvas that is gallery wrapped and ready to hang. Your canvas photo is a wonderful way to preserve this precious moment in your child's life.

Photos will be taken, weather permitting, during the weeks of April 9th and April 16th. Sibling photos are only available to children who are currently attending Our Lady of Grace. I will email you the day before your child is scheduled to be photographed.

If you would like to participate, please send in the attached form or fill out the online form in the weekly newsletter and send in payment by Tuesday, March 27th.

Examples of photos will be on display at the drop-off circle on Thursday, March 22nd.

If you have any questions, please email Meghan Fulton at megofulton@gmail.com

Parent's Name			
Email Address			
	ne		
North AM		East AM	Elementary Up
North PM		East PM	Elementary Down
2nd Child's Na	me		
North AM		East AM	Elementary Up
North I	PM]	East PM	
3rd Child's Nar	ne		
North A	AM I	East AM	Elementary Up
North F	PM I	East PM	
	11x14 Canvas \$75	16x24 Canvas \$85	20x30 Canvas \$95
1st Child			
2nd Child			
3rd Child			
Sibling			

High Resolution Digital Download \$25 Yes No with print rights (only available with purchase of a canvas)